
 

Maths 

Both year groups will be focusing on 

fractions and then year 3 will focus on 

mass and capacity and year 4 will focus 

on decimals. We are continuing using 

White Rose maths scheme with some 

elements of classroom secrets.  

This will be supported by videos, 

worksheets and mini assessments 

throughout the different units.  

 

 

 
Homework 

Children will be set homework termly and spellings will be set each week on a Friday, which will be tested 

each Friday.  

Hope you have all had a good break and are relaxed and ready to learn!  

This half term will be focusing on The Journey of Food where we will we be looking at how food travels from 

place to place and how it gets to your table for you to eat.  We will be using our geographical skills to track 

the food journey on maps and Google Earth. We will be reading “The Great Food Bank Heist” and “Where 

does my food come from?” and will use these to base our writing on. Our science is topic is “Plants”  

English 

All our English work will be based on our topic 

The Journey of Food. We will be reading a 

couple of books to support our learning and 

learn more about Food Banks and how we can 

support this great cause.  

We will be focusing on posters and non-

chronological report using both of our class 

readers. We will also be writing a set of 

instructions for a recipe.   

 

 

 

 

PE  

PE days for class 2, continue to be MONDAY and TUESDAY. The children will continue to learn team sports 

and individual skills.  

Please ensure that your child comes to school wearing the correct kit on those days. This is a white t shirt, 

a jumper or hoddie and black joggers or shorts. Please make sure your child is wearing trainers or suitable 

PE footwear. Where at all possible, PE will be outside.  

Foundation subjects 

These will be taught in our overall topic of the term. This term 

we will look at geography, ICT, RE, DT and music.  

The focuses will change throughout the term as we work 

through our different topics.  

 

Remember to follow our Facebook page to keep 

up to date with what your child is                                    

learning. We regularly share photographs of our 

children enjoying their time in school.  

Science  

We will be studying “Plants”.  

This topic is all about learning 

about the different parts of a 

flower, what things it needs to 

survive and how plants 

germinate.  

 

 

 

PSHE 

Our topic this half term is Healthy Me. The children will be learning about how they can stay fit and healthy, 

what they know about drugs and how to stay safe and what is unsafe.  

 


